
This notice is from The School District of Philadelphia Office of Procurement 
Services: 
  
RFQ-227: PPE Supplies has been posted on the School District of Philadelphia's 
sealed bid web page. If you wish to request a bid packet for the above contract, 
click https://webapps1.philasd.org/procurement/ and click "Request Bid." You will 
be required to fill out a request form, at which point an email will be sent to you 
with a link to download the bid document. 
 
 
You can also obtain it at the Office of Procurement Services on the third floor of 
the Education Center at 440 N. Broad Street. BIDS WILL NOT BE MAILED FROM 
OUR OFFICE. 
  
  
If you would like to add your company's info to our database to be notified of 
opportunities that may fit your area of expertise, please submit here: SDP Vendor 
Database 
 
Note: If you believe your company may already be in the database, please use this 
link above to update your entry into the SDP Vendor Database as well. 
  
 
  
Best,  
  
Tiffany Johnston 
Director - Office of Minority and Small Business Development 
Office of Procurement Services 
The School District of Philadelphia 
Email: smallbusiness@philasd.org  
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwebapps1.philasd.org%2fprocurement%2f&c=E,1,wyXmhZSrml-4fN4yuqh2HkNB3UaAKdAb4SB-NX_apb2RObiDB3Ys_3xtEEF-7TRN417Cy8uKDre427CZe_IHwyzBNetzB8Onx3eU9d5vU7ZY0Q,,&typo=1
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesOkclG6GZc2IXkJmr0uMNl9kUBppx8lXftOhYbd7B-mJjkw/viewform?entry.2009254310&entry.239572136&entry.1712609848&entry.1351815387&entry.1677675612&entry.1117992471&entry.1761217130&entry.1773044471&entry.187763153&entry.1939753179&entry.712516466&entry.978053995
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesOkclG6GZc2IXkJmr0uMNl9kUBppx8lXftOhYbd7B-mJjkw/viewform?entry.2009254310&entry.239572136&entry.1712609848&entry.1351815387&entry.1677675612&entry.1117992471&entry.1761217130&entry.1773044471&entry.187763153&entry.1939753179&entry.712516466&entry.978053995
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